
 

My co-worker and good friend, Alana, and I in our “Let’s Talk Ship” hoodies.  

Jan—May: I am heading back to Papua 
New Guinea next year. After so many    
delays the YWAM Liberty finally sailed up 
to Madang Province in November, yay!       
I will be joining the ship again for a few 
months — this time helping with the   
community engagement side of the     
medical outreaches that happen in villages 
along the coast. Bible translation was 
started in 7 of the 33 languages this year, 
and we are eager to continue with more 
languages in 2025!  

We have felt the effects of so much spiritual warfare as 
we have stepped into this Bible translation initiative.  
If you would like to join with this project through pray-
er, we could sure use it! I will again send updates from 
PNG that are separate from my regular newsletter, so 
let me know if you’d like to be added to that group.
       

 

Lori Rietema      501 Blacktail Rd.       Lakeside, MT 59922        USA  

lorisrietema@hotmail.com        406.309.0703 

 

Giving: Donations can be made online at www.ywammontana.org, or checks can be made 

out to “YWAM”, attach a separate note with my name, and send to the address above.  

| Lori 

I pray that each of you feel God’s presence with you during this Christmas 
season. “Every good and perfect gift is from above, coming down from the Father 
of Lights, who does not change like shifting shadows.” James 1:17  

  Christmas greetings to you all!    
My summer and fall have been full. Most of my time has been devoted to 
our Debriefing Ministry and our 33-in-3 Initiative (our partnership with   
the m/v Liberty in PNG). In between hosting           
debriefings for missionaries from around the 
world I’ve continued working on some projects 
remotely for the ship. Adding in a couple of     
extras like driving for the DTS mini-outreach in          
Spokane, helping host a trauma healing work-
shop, and prepping to go back to PNG next year 
really kept me on my toes!  

 A few ministry highlights:   
Getting honored 
for 25 years in 
YWAM   

 A visit from 
some long-time  

supporters,        
Mark & Dorothy 

Staff hangout  


